
From: Ian Booth <ian.booth@nana.com.au>  
Sent: Wednesday, 24 February 2021 3:35 PM 
To: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: Draft Determination - AM2017/60 
 

Dear AMOD 
 
I contacted Ross J’s Associate earlier today to advise there is likely to be an 
issue with the Draft Determination which deals with Junior Rates under the 
GRIA 2020. 
 
Whilst the intent of the Draft Determination is essentially correct, an issue 
arises because it has not taken into ccount the impact of the change to the 
after 6:00PM Monday to Friday penalty for casual employees which changes 
from the FCPPOOA 1 March 2020. 
 
Item 6 of the Draft Determination contains the 145% rate (Column 2 in Table 
B.3.4) rather than the new rate of 150%. 
 
There appears to be a foot or end note reference to the 145% rate as it 
currently appears but there is no foot or end note contained in the Draft 
Determination. 
 
Information supplied for your action as appropriate. 
 
Regards 
 
Ian 
 
Ian Booth 
The Newsagents Association of NSW and ACT Ltd (NANA) 
P: 1300  113  044 
M:  0450  674  521 
F: (02)  8078  0242 
Postal Address:  
PO Box 1345 
Auburn NSW 1835 
www.nana.com.au 
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